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State agriculture departments congratulate Jim Jones for being named as FDA Deputy Commissioner 

for Human Foods 
 
ARLINGTON, Va. — Following the U.S FDA’s announcement of Jim Jones as Deputy Commissioner for 
Human Foods, the National Association of State Departments of Agriculture CEO Ted McKinney released 
the following statement: 
 
“NASDA congratulates Jim Jones on being selected to serve as U.S. FDA Deputy Commissioner for Human 
Foods. We look forward to seeing his leadership and depth of experience in administration, science and 
chemical safety contribute to meaningful impacts at FDA and create stronger food safety for all 
Americans. As co-regulators with FDA on food safety requirements, NASDA looks forward to working with 
Jones to collectively ensure the U.S. food supply remains the safest in the world. NASDA thanks FDA for 
its careful choice of a new leader for the U.S. food system.” 
 

### 
 
NASDA is a nonpartisan, nonprofit association which represents the elected and appointed 
commissioners, secretaries and directors of the departments of agriculture in all 50 states and four U.S. 
territories. NASDA enhances American food and agricultural communities through policy, partnerships 
and public engagement. To learn more about NASDA, please visit www.nasda.org. 
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